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 LIGHT RAIL REGULATORY MONITOR AND  

COMPLIANCE OFFICER ANNUAL REPORT 

 ACS2020-OCC-TRA-0002 CITY WIDE  

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Transit Commission recommend Council receive the Light Rail 

Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer Annual Report, attached as 

Document 1. 

 

At the start of the meeting, Chair Hubley had introduced Mr. Sam Berrada as the 

City’s Light Rail Regulatory Monitor and Compliance Officer (RMCO).  Prior to 

the Commission’s consideration of this item, Mr. Rick O’Connor, City Clerk, 

informed that Mr. Berrada was responsible for reporting on the LRT system’s 

regulatory safety program.  He noted that the scope of the current report covered 

the period since the inception of active LRT service, and that the next report 

would cover a full year’s-length of service.  Mr. John Manconi, General Manager, 

Transportation Services Department, was also present to respond to questions. 

Mr. Berrada provided the Commission with a detailed slide presentation overview 

of his report, outlining regulatory background, the RMCO’s scope and mandate, 

monitoring principles and activities, summary of findings to date, and next steps.  

A copy of this presentation is held on file with the City Clerk.   

Questions to the RMCO and the Commission’s discussions touched upon the 

findings contained in the report and on points addressed in the presentation.   

At the conclusion of discussions, the report recommendation was put before the 

Commission and was ‘CARRIED’, as presented. 


